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Comments: After attending the public meeting held in Yellow Pine on Monday, July 17, 2017, I wish to express

my concern and opposition to the part of the plan dealing with the accessibility--or lack thereof--to Thunder

Mountain and Roosevelt from Yellow Pine. The current plan to provide access only via the Burnt Log road will

result in a severe negative impact to the town and businesses of Yellow Pine as not only mining traffic, but also

visitor traffic would be curtailed. I would strongly support an option to keep the road to Stibnite open past Sugar

Creek, perhaps making an adjustment to the Roadless Area, if necessary.


